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          The official inauguration of the Human Rights Club of Mannam Memorial NSS College, 

Kottiyam for the academic year 2021-2022  was held on 2021 December 10th, with the inaugural 

talk by V.RAGESH KUMAR, Deputy Superintendent of Police, Crime Branch, Kollam on ‘Human 

Rights Law and it’s Violation’. This programme mainly focused on basic human rights law and 

gave awareness about the consequences of law violations. The session was presided by IQAC 

coordinator Dr.Kishore Ram, Human Rights Club Member Dr.K.S.Beena delivered the welcome 

address and  Vijayalekshmi. P.J gave the vote of thanks.   

  


